62 Federal Rd., Danbury, CT 06810 | 203.744.4070 | info@hartransit.com

CTDOT SURVEY

System Wide • 07/13/20 - 07/27/20 CTDOT SURVEY

CTDOT Wants to Hear From You!

The Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) is conducting a survey of your attitudes about commuting during COVID-19.

The survey will only take a few minutes, and your response is anonymous.

The survey will run from Monday, July 13 through Monday, July 27.

Click link below to take the survey:

http://surveys.greatblueresearch.com/s3/CDOT

Thank you for your participation.

< Back to Alerts page